The Prince of Wales's Leinster Regiment (Royal Canadians)
Regiment Association

Honorary Secretary, Mr David Ball,
7 Nethercombe House, Ruthin Road,
Blackheath, London, SE3 7SL

The purpose of the Association is to perpetuate the memory of The Prince of Wales's
Leinster Regiment (Royal Canadians) and the antecedent regiments

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION FORM
THE LEINSTER REGIMENT ASSOCIATION

UK & Continental Europe Application: please send the completed application form to:
The LRA Membership Secretary, Mr RM Templeman, 11 Ebury Road, RICKMANSWORTH,
WD3 1BL, United Kingdom
Email: membership-secretary@leinster-regiment-association.org.uk

Republic of Ireland Application (Interim arrangement): The LRA Treasurer, Mr I Lowe, 42 Woodridge Avenue,
Marford, WREXHAM, LL12 8SS, United Kingdom

From:
Name:

Address:

Email:

Telephone:

I have connections with the Leinster Regiment as follows (please describe and continue overleaf as required)

** I enclose my annual UK resident subscription of £20.00 or £12.00 (please delete as applicable)
I enclose my Annual ROI resident subscription of €25.00 or €15.00 (please delete as applicable)
I wish to pay by Standing Order, please send me the appropriate form (please delete as applicable)
Please make cheques payable to “ Leinster Regiment Association”
**The subscription year starts 1 January. A Member joining in the Oct/Nov/Dec need only pay 60% of the current
annual fee but will pay their next subscription in the January of the following year).
(Example if you join in Oct 2016 then your next subscription for a full year would be due in Jan 2017)

I am aged 18 or over and agree with the aims of the Association and to have the best interests of the Regiment at
heart

Signed: Date:

Please note that the Association uses computer systems to record members’ details. Under the Data Protection Act 1984 it is
necessary that you should know this and that the information will only be used by the Association's officers to conduct the
Association's business and will not be supplied to outside bodies. If you have any query or concerns about the data held,
please contact the Honorary Secretary

President of the Association: Major General David O'Morchoe CB CBE KLJ
ver.7 Jan 2016



